

Test. Unit 2. Time For Leisure. Lessons 1—2

My name is Helen and I'd like to tell you about my friends. I have got two best friends Dolly and Ann. Dolly is eleven years old and she is my classmate. Ann is one year older than Dolly and me. She is twelve. Dolly is curious. She likes reading and knows a lot of interesting things and stories. Ann is an imaginative person. She doesn't like reading, but she writes short stories about animals and children. Ann is very shy, she only reads her stories to Dolly and me. Dolly is clever and helpful and I often ask her to help me with some homework. She can sing well. Ann likes gardening and can paint very well. She always paints pictures for her stories. Dolly collects coins. She often goes to other countries with our school dancing club and brings coins for herself and dolls for Ann because Ann collects them. I think that my best friends are unusual and like them very much.

- 1** Read the text and tick the correct box. (Прочитайте текст і поставте галочку біля правильної відповіді)

	Which girl...	Dolly	Ann
1)	...is 11 years old?		
2)	...is imaginative?		
3)	...is helpful?		
4)	...likes writing stories?		
5)	...can sing?		
6)	...collects dolls?		

- 2** Complete the sentences with the words from the box. (Доповни речення, перетягнувши слова з списку)

play cartoons polite cheat lonely go

1) Many little children like watching _____ on TV. 2) Jack and his father _____ fishing to the river every Saturday. 3) Julia is very _____ and always says «Good morning» and «Thank you». 4) I think Tina is very _____ because she doesn't have friends. 5) My brother can _____ the guitar very well. 6) Den and Molly are clever and they never _____ in tests.

3 Circle the correct answer. (Вибери правильну відповідь)

- 1) ... Nelly write poems?
a) Do b) Does c) Is
- 2) Tom and Sam ... curious boys.
a) is b) are c) can
- 3) Sorry, I ... play the guitar.
a) doesn't b) can't c) isn't
- 4) Helen is fond ... gardening.
a) of b) in c) at
- 5) My friends ... play tennis very well.
a) does b) are c) can
- 6) ... you live in this house?
a) Do b) Does c) Are
- 7) Bob and Ron ... interested in handicrafts.
a) do b) can c) are
- 8) Sally ... like cooking.
a) don't b) doesn't c) can't

4 Match the questions to the answers. (З'єднай питання і відповідь)

- | | |
|---------------------------------------|----------------------------|
| 1) Do you study hard? | a) Yes, I have. |
| 2) Has your friend got a nickname? | b) Yes, I can. |
| 3) What can your friend do? | c) Matchboxes. |
| 4) When do you come home from school? | d) No, I don't. |
| 5) Can you dive? | e) No, he doesn't. |
| 6) What things do you collect? | f) Roller-skate and dance. |
| 7) Does your friend write poems? | g) Yes, he has. |
| 8) Have you got a sister? | h) At three o'clock. |